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Special thanks to The University of Scranton Alumni Society for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

To learn more about what your class committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2009 and May 31, 2010, counts for your reunion and The Pride, Passion, Promise Reunion Awards.

• YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOURYOUR CLASS GIFT • your class gift

JUNE 11-13,  2010

Your ReunionReconnect   Return   Remember

T h e  U n i v e r s i T y  o f  s c r a n T o n

2005

2000

1995

1990 

1985

1980

1975

1970

1965

1960

Golden  
Grads

The UniversiTy of scranTon

Special thanks to The University of Scranton Alumni Society for its support of Reunion events.

Your Reunion Reconnect   Return   Remember
Reunions are milestones – occasions for you to commemorate your place in Scranton’s history, 
to reflect upon what your alma mater means to you, and to renew your ties to this great institution.

View a list of who’s coming to your reunion:www.scranton.edu/reunion

make your gift online at: www.scranton.edu/reuniongiving

To learn more about what your class committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage

Reunion celebrations are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising efforts on increased giving 

in support of undergraduate education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise increased dollars and 

participation for The Royal Fund, which supports the core needs of undergraduate education and provides 

unrestricted dollars for the greatest priorities of the University. Every gift made to Scranton between 

June 1, 2009 and May 31, 2010, counts for your reunion and The Pride, Passion, Promise Reunion Awards.

• YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOUR CLASS GIFT • YOURYOUR CLASS GIFT • your class gift

<PREFIX> <FIRST> <LAST>
<ADD1> 
<ADD2>
<ADD3>
<CITY>, <STATE> <ZIP>

CLASS OF 1990 
COMMITTEE

Jill Beccaris Pescatore

Nancy Ann Elliott Eliason

Joanna A. Gallagher

Catherine Gavigan 
Seymour

Joseph P. Hanlon

Elizabeth Leavell Waldron 

Michael D. Manzano

Jerome J. Moga

Kathleen Turlip DeLeo

Douglas S. White

Holly Zappala Gaare

1990 Class Note
Kick off the weekend 

with the Class of ’90 
Reunion Kickoff Party 

Friday night at Kildare’s 
from 9-11 p.m. Cost is 

$20 payable at the door.

Please R.S.V.P. 
to the committee at  

UofS1990@gmail.com 
so we can have an 

accurate count!

Dear <Firstname>,

“Well guys, we did it, as we break through into our new lives – Don’t ever lose sight of the “education” you received at 

Scranton.”  I found this quote on the opening pages of the 1990 Windhover. It brought back a surge of memories of the most 

exciting four years of my life. Then I thought, where has all the time gone? 

	 It is really hard to believe that 20 years have passed since that very warm day when we walked across the stage at Fitzpatrick 

Field and received the largest diploma that I had ever seen. What a proud moment for all of us and the loved ones that helped 

us get there. We broke through all of the challenges that came along with moving away, picking a major, forging relationships 

and making life-changing decisions. We had many questions about what the future would hold. 

	 Now fast forward to 2010. The theme of our yearbook was “Breaking Through.”  This lends itself to some wonderful 

reflection; our times at the University of Scranton provided our foundation to break through to reach our highest 

achievements. Now twenty years later we have the opportunity to share our breakthroughs with classmates for our 20 –Year 

Class Reunion. 

	 If you are like me, there were triumphs and trials along these twenty years, but reminders of times at “The U” always brought 

a smile to my face. Our lives have become busy with careers and families and although we would like to be in touch with many 

people, it becomes difficult. Our Reunion in June is just the time to reconnect with people you’ve missed and connect with 

others that you didn’t get a chance to know. 

	 We all deserve a chance to go back in time and relive memories of Nevils Beach, “scoping out” people on The Commons, the 

Upper and Lower Quads, and registration for classes without computers. Reunion Weekend is a time to turn back the clocks, 

put the Blackberry away and trade the 40’s for the 20’s. How can you resist that? 

	 The committee is planning great things for all of us to do! Check it out at www.scranton.edu/reunion to view the events 

and see who is going to be there! The weekend is going to be great, but it won’t be the same if you aren’t there. 

	 The Class of 1990 has a tradition of a great turnout. Don’t let us down. All of your classmates would love to see you again. 

Even if you haven’t attended any other Reunion Weekend, this is a big one! Twenty Years! Let’s share how we’ve taken our 

“education” from the University of Scranton and broken through into our lives! Please join us on June 11-13th!  

 

Hope to see you there, 

 

Jill (Beccaris) Pescatore ’90 

Class of 1990 Committee


